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GFOA: Stand-Alone Financial Reporting for Government
Departments

Recent GFR articles have examined primary government reporting, including component units.
However, stand-alone departmental reports can improve transparency by providing detailed insights
into specific services and resource use. This article explores the factors influencing these reports’
selection and content.

Read more.
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